
HS4/AP4 – PCNPA to consider if 

Policy 34 should be a strategic policy 

and to revise the Policy to make 

reference to Renewable and Low 

Carbon Energy and include criteria 

which: explain the renewable energy 

technology (type and scale) that are 

appropriate in the National Park; 

outline requirements for mitigation / 

after care; and compensatory 

benefits. 

30th August 

2019 

GL NPA agree 

that Policy 

34 does not 

need to be 

strategic.   

  

 

Edits set out in green:  

 

 

 



 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 

 


